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May 28, 2003

Lynn Powers

Tel West Communications

Karen Clauson

Eschelon

Bonnie Johnson

Eschelon

Michael Reith

Z-Tel Communications

In response to Tel West’s escalation of Change Request (CR) #PC032803-1, pursuant to Section 5.3 of the Qwest Wholesale Change Management Process (CMP), this CR is denied on the basis that this request is outside the scope of the CMP because it seeks adherence to existing procedures.

Specifically, this CR seeks that “Qwest halt the implementation of CLEC impacting process changes with no notice.”  It is Qwest’s policy to adhere to the notification procedures described in Section 5.4 of the CMP.     

However, if a CLEC believes that Qwest is failing to adhere to the CMP, it may submit the issue to the CMP Oversight Committee.  The Oversight Review Process is the CMP procedure that was designed to address issues of this nature.  This procedure can be found in Section 18 of the CMP.  

As indicated in Qwest’s initial response to CR# PC032803-1, and as discussed during the CMP Product and Process monthly meeting on May 21 2003, Qwest has thoroughly investigated each of the examples provided by Tel West, Eschelon, and McLeod, and will be happy to discuss its findings with the CLECs.  At the request of Lynne Powers, that discussion will occur on June 18, subsequent to the CMP Product and Process monthly meeting.  

Sincerely, 

Judith Schultz

Director Program/Project Management

Qwest    

